
Castle Aggregate 
549 East Cucharras, Street Colorado Springs, CO 80919 Ph:719-598-0215 Fax:719-598-3053 

July 28, 2021 
 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation Mines and Safety 
Attn: Patrick Lennberg 
Room 215 
1313 Sherman Street  
Denver CO 80203 
 
Re: Pueblo East and West pits Permit No M-1986-015 and M-1977-573 
 
Dear Patrick: 
 
After discussions with Kent Ricken at CWPDA, we are requesting a 45 day extension to allow the new operators at 
Pueblo Pits East and West to apply for a deed of trust as the financial security for the referenced reclamation. The 
merger of the CWPDA and AGUA water boards has been approved last week and they are prepared to move 
forward with the SO. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jerald Schnabel, President 
Castle Aggregate 

   549 Cucharras Street 
   Colorado Springs CO 80919 
   Email: Jerald_schnabel@castleaggregate.com 
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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Thu, Jul 29, 2021 at 5:25 AM
To: Jerald Schnabel <Jerald_Schnabel@castleaggregate.com>, Kent Ricken <kent@cwpda.org>

Good Morning,

I was out on inspection all day yesterday but did not receive an extension request for the due date for SO4 at Pueblo East
and Pueblo West.

Please submit an extension request by the close of business today. If no request is received the Division will deny the
applications.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Patrick

--  
Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8114 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us | https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jerald Schnabel <Jerald_Schnabel@castleaggregate.com> Thu, Jul 29, 2021 at 7:51 AM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Patrick

 

I apologize for not sending this last night. I was figh�ng the Net DMR system to get My water monitoring reports to go
through.

Please review the a�ached le�er. The deed of trust request is not o�en used but it may make sense in this case.

 

Jerry

Jerald Schnabel,  President  Castle Aggregates

Phone Number   719-491-0114

549 East Cucharras Street, Colorado Springs CO 80903
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